REPUBLIC OF KOREA
PERMANENT MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS

MUN/232/21 30 June 2021

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea (ROK) to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) and
has the honour to transmit the enclosed certificate of remittance in the amount of
US$ 3,377,608. This fund is the first tranche of the ROK’s contribution to the ROK-
UNDP SDGs Trust Fund in 2021, and the remaining amount of US$ 2,931,037 will be
transferred upon signature of the agreement between the ROK government and UNDP
regarding the contribution to the UNDP Trust Fund Funding Windows.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations has the
further honour to convey the details on the allocation of the transferred fund as follows:
(1) US$ 2,128,448 to the UNDP Seoul Policy Center, (2) US$ 850,000 to the Human
Development Report Office, (3) US$ 299,160 to SDG Integration, and (4) US$ 100,000
to support the effective functioning of the Global Partnership for Effective Development
Co-operation (GPEDC).

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Development Programme the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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